Teacher and School:
Date(s) of pilot program in your school:

Dear Educator: Thank you very much for participating in “Ticks: Know Your Enemy” the 2008 pilot program of the Youth Education Subcommittee Maine
Vector-borne Disease Working Group. Your suggestions and comments on this pilot will greatly assist the subcommittee members on how to enhance
the educational program. Survey feedback will be shared only among the subcommittee members. Feel free to further explain your answers or
professional ideas and thoughts. Thank you for being part of this crucial step in educating our school children about ticks and Lyme disease in Maine.

Quality Rating
"Ticks: Know Your Enemy" 2008 Pilot Program Strongly Agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly Disagree

The content added significantly to my knowledge base.

The concepts applied to my class curriculum.

The students will retain the knowledge.

Number of class periods available to teach this curriculum:

The curriculum is too long.

The curriculum is about right in length.

The curriculum is too short.

If shortened, element(s) eliminated were (e.g. slide show, video, tick vials):

Elements added to enrich the curriculum, if any (e.g., flagging outdoors, experiments):

Comments (e.g. topics to add, tie-in to Maine Learning Results):

The students liked the slide show.

The PowerPoint worked well on my platform (PC/Mac/Other).

The subject matter was presented in a logical flow.

The notes within the slide show were helpful to me.

Comments:
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Quality Rating

"Ticks: Know Your Enemy" 2008 Pilot Program (con't.) Strongly Agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly Disagree

The students liked the video.

The video reinforced the need to perform a tick check.

Comments:

The students liked the ticks in vials.

Vials were compatible with microscopes.

Ticks were visible through the vials.

Students related tick size to tick stage.

We had enough vials for the class size.

Comments:

The students liked the take away bags.

The take-away bag was helpful to me.

The school nurse liked the take away bags (if applicable).

Parental feedback was positive.

Comments:

Thank you very much for participating in “Ticks: Know Your Enemy” the 2008 pilot program!
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